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A Raw Deal for Wisconsin 
On the 78th Anniversary of the Start of the New Deal Legislation, the Walker Administration and Sen. Scott 
Fitzgerald Deliver a Raw Deal to the People of Wisconsin 
 
Madison, WI – “We have just witnessed a stunning lack of leadership; a callous disregard for the workers and 
medically needy of our state,” said Public Interest Attorney Bobby Peterson of ABC for Health. “The Wisconsin 
Senate disparaged the law and ramrodded profound policy changes in a process that is both corrupting and 
corrosive to democracy. This action shall not stand and will not stand. The Walker Administration, Senator Scott 
Fitzgerald and the remaining Senate Republicans supporting this vote will get their comeuppance from the 
people of Wisconsin.” 
 
ABC for Health is a Wisconsin-based, nonprofit, public interest law firm dedicated to linking children and 
families, particularly those with special health care needs, to health care benefits and services. ABC for Health’s 
mission is to provide information, advocacy tools, legal services, and expert support needed to obtain, maintain, 
and finance health care coverage and services.  

###  


